
 This year THS has started holding Wellness Wednesday one day a month for students to relax and enjoy a wide range 
of activities. The different topics students can participate in during these club meetings include sign language, guitar 
playing, crocheting, role playing games, fishing, improv. games, Uno playing, baking & snack making, and futsol (sort 
of like indoor soccer). 

Tecumseh High School Enjoying Wellness Wednesdays
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Congratulations to These THS Social Studies Ambassadors for October

The high school girls basketball team along 
with their coach, Chasity Russell, have been 
sprucing up the playground games on the 
blacktop at New Carlisle Elementary. Over the 
last couple weekends they’ve been painting 
new games on the asphalt, like Snakes and 
Ladders, as well as repainting games currently 
there, such as four squares and hopscotch. 
They have also created a sensory path for 
students to enjoy during recess.
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Rhiannon Hoover Madison McDaniel Dylan Williams Damaya Clark

Trevor Cress Shayla Lee Riley Brown

Girls Basketball Players Paint Playground Blacktop at NCES
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Congratulations to these NCES students for recently being 
nominated for R Factor recognition. They were selected 
because they continually demonstrate being great Arrows 
and for always showing respect, empathy and kindness to 
others. 

Park Layne Elementary Has Science Guy Assembly

Tecumseh High School Students of 
the Week for October 17

Kindergarteners and first graders were treated to a presentation by Mr. C, the Science 
Guy on Thursday, Oct. 20.  The assembly included a variety of demonstrations that 
showed different scientific concepts and even included staff members and students in 
the demonstrations!

Junior Lydia Goenner has been 
nominated by Mr. Hitt- "Lydia 
came into Chemistry late this 
year and has worked really hard 
to catch up. She asks questions 
when needed and never 
complains. I have been impressed 
by how hard she works and her 
great attitude. Lydia has been 
awesome and does an excellent 
job of representing Tecumseh!"

Congratulations to junior Dylan 
Murphy for being nominated by 

Ms. Baumann, who explained,  
"Dylan always comes into class 

with a positive attitude and a 
smile.  He helps his fellow 

classmates and is friendly to 
everyone he sees.  He is also on 

the football team and does a 
great job representing the 

school."
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NCES students were recognized for their great first quarter behavior during the PBIS Celebration held last week. The 
students have improved their behavior in the cafeteria as well as continuing their work on being Respectful, 
Responsible, Peaceful, Problem Solvers and Learners as they navigate each school day. Congratulations on all of your 
great work, NCES students!

New Carlisle Elementary Holds PBIS Reward Assembly

Congratulations to These New Carlisle 
Elementary Positive Referral Earners!

NCES Implements End of Lunch Activities
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THS Students Tour University of Cincinnati Campus

October 19 the high school guidance counselors took interested students on a tour of the University of Cincinnati 
campus. They broke into smaller groups and were able to tour all over the 
campus, including the stadium, Varsity Village, the performing arts center 
and athletic and academic facilities.

English Students Hold Mock Funeral at Conclusion of The Crucible
Juniors in Mr. Litteral’s Advanced and Honors English classes held mock funerals for a character in the play, John 
Proctor. Proctor refuses to admit to practicing witchcraft and is sentenced to death. Student each stood before their class 
and read eulogies they had prepared.


